
From: Moua, Louansee
To: DowntownWestD6
Subject: Fw: Google Support Letter
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 12:06:28 PM
Attachments: Google Support Letter.msg

From: Dan Mountsier 
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 2:16 PM
To: Liccardo, Sam <sam.liccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; Davis, Dev <dev.davis@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2
<District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District5
<District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District7
<District7@sanjoseca.gov>;
District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10
<District10@sanjoseca.gov>; Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>; Klein, Nanci
<Nanci.Klein@sanjoseca.gov>; City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Google Support Letter
 

[External Email]

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.



 
 
May 20, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers, 
 
On behalf of the Alameda Business Association, (ABA) a nonprofit organization promoting small 
businesses and vibrancy along The Alameda, we are writing to support the approval of the 
Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan. 
 
As a member of the Station Area Advisory Group, the ABA has been participating in the process 
where Google, the City and community stakeholders worked together to develop a cohesive 
plan for the project.  We believe Google has engaged the community thoroughly and will be a 
good neighbor.  We want to thank city staff for their professionalism and diligence in bringing 
the project to this point. 
 
Please approve Item 10.2, the Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dan Mountsier 
Alameda Business Association 




